
Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday 10th July 2020 

Hello Parents and Carers 

One week to go and then this very unusual last Summer Term will be over.  Remember that 

School will be closed by 1:00pm (each bubble has their own leaving time). 

We will be having a leaving party for our year 6 pupils next Friday from 2pm—all 6 year pupils 

have been invited to attend to say their goodbyes 

Here are some of our Sports and Star Learners that we’d like to congratulate after our assem-

bly this morning 
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Billy was one of our Sports Start Learners 

this week.  Here he is showing off his 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodie  


